From: Breda Whelan [mailto:bwhelan@carlowcoco.ie] 
Sent: 17 February 2010 16:52
To: Personnel Officers - WAM; Co Secretaries - WAM; Ast Co Managers; Town Clerks - WAM
Cc: Michael Brennan
Subject: 
To: Each Local Authority.

A Chara,

At the February meeting of Carlow County Council the following resolution was passed by the Members

“That Carlow County Council calls on the Minister for Environment and Local Government to change the basis on which commercial rates are calculated so that location of premises, size of premises and most importantly ability to pay are factors used when calculating the amount of money owing.”

It was also proposed that this motion be forwarded to all Local Authorities for support.

Mise le meas

Michael Brennan

Senior Executive Officer

Corporate Services

Tel: 059 9170345

Email: mbrennan@carlowcoco.ie
